
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

WELCOME BACK 
It is fantastic to welcome all children back to school on Monday 8th March.  We look forward to seeing you all. 
 

A BIG THANK YOU FROM MRS HILL 
Thank you so much for your support during this lockdown.  It has not been the start to 2021 that any of us 
hoped for.  I am delighted with the home learning that has taken place.  I know that it is not easy helping your 
child at home especially whilst juggling all the other jobs you have to do but you have been amazing. 
A huge thank-you to our brilliant staff and governor team, they have embraced new ways of working and have 
done as much as possible for our Christ Church family.  I am so proud to work with them all. 
Mrs Hill 

START AND FINISH TIMES 
We have our risk assessment in place and the children will remain in their bubbles.  Below are the start and 
finish times for the bubbles, with the same arrangements for siblings as during the autumn term. 
 

Reception  8:45-2:45 
Year 1   9:00-3:00 
Year 2   8:30-2:30 
Year 3   8:30-2:30 
Year 4   8:45-2:45 
Year 5   9:00-3:00 
Year 6   9:00-3:15 

 

Please do not arrive too early as we do not want bubbles to cross and keep to the one way system. 
 

PLEASE HELP TO KEEP EVERYONE SAFE AND REMEMBER TO:  
 

 socially distance when collecting/picking up your child from school 

 only 1 adult from the same household to collect/pick up 

 pick up/collect at the correct time (do not arrive too early or late and use the one-way system)  

 park away from school to keep the roads and paths clear 

 wear a face covering 

 remind children to wash/sanitise hands frequently 

CAR PARKING  
Please remember to respect our request to park away from school, this really does make a difference to keep 
everyone safe. Do not park on the staff carpark opposite school but please can you ensure that you park legally 
and considerately at all times in the local area.  Thank you for your support.        

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 
Happy New Year! 
It’s going to be lovely to have everyone back, socially distancing, next week.  As with all silver linings there’s a 
dark cloud bringing a bit of a dampener to proceedings, and I’m it! 
I have been asked by the Education Authority to re-send the Education Penalty Warning letters out.  The letter 
will come home early next week.  Please read it. 
The potted version is: - Please don’t book a holiday in term time. 

 
Thank you and stay safe,   Mr Southern 
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And the child grew and became strong. (Luke 2:40) 
 

 
STARS of the Week          

 

Reception – All of Reception children 

Year 1 – Andrew, Poppy 

Year 2 – Dominic, Alice 

Year 3 – Spencer, Finn 

Year 4 – All of Year 4 children 

Year 5 – All of Year 5 children 

Year 6 – Ethan Mc, Megan J, Ethan C 
 

Parents/Carers – A very special ‘Star of the Week’ has been awarded to all our Parents and Carers 

 
 

 

 
 
   


